
 

 

November 24, 2020 

Good evening and welcome.   

I would like to acknowledge that we are meeting on the traditional, unceded territories of the 
Coast Salish nations of the Musqueam, Squamish and Tseil-Waututh peoples. As someone who 
was born and raised in the Lower Mainland, I appreciate how my connections and experiences 
with this land have influenced the person I have become. As trustees, we are all on our own 




